
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on February 

16th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask 

questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning 

at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held on the first 

Monday of each month. For February, Mass will be on Monday, 

February 1st at 11:00 a.m. in the front community area. There will also 

be a non-denominational bible study group that will meet in the dining 

room every Thursday in February at 6:15 p.m. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

February to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your 

apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your 

lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 

hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.  

Village Happenings 

Super Bowl February 7th 

We will be watching the Super Bowl this year in the dining room. The 

Carolina Panthers will take on the Denver Broncos in Santa Clara, 

California at Levi’s Stadium at 5:30 p.m. Please come root on your 

favorite team or just sit and visit with others. Snacks and drink will be 

provided.   

Blood Pressure Screening February 8th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village on February 8th at 2:00 p.m. 

for their monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to 

join us in the dining room to get your blood pressure checked and 

recorded for you.  

Management Staff: 

 Margaret (Peg) Barkley, CEO 

 Shannon Dixon, Manager 

 Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant 

Manager 

 Linda Grider, Kitchen Manager 
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Communication 

The Village would like everyone to “like” our facebook page. We hope that everyone is enjoying our page, as we 

are enjoying keeping everyone updated on the things that hare happening around The Village. Please also 

remember that our newsletter and calendar are available via e-mail. All you need to do is e-mail Kelsey at 

kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com and she will get your on the list.! Also do not forget that all of our publications 

are available on our website at www.villageatmorsefarm.com. Please let us know if there is anything else that we 

can be of help with. 

Reminders 

*Rent is due by the 8th of the month or there is a $50.00 late fee. 

*24 hour notice for all guests at meals. Fee is $5.00 for regular meals, and $10.00 for holiday meals. 

*24 hour notice for ALL transportation is needed. (please avoid scheduling appointments around                   

 lunch time hours, if at all possible) 

*The Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the front desk. 

Movie Night February 19th 

The Village will be having our monthly “Movie Night” in the front community area on February 19th at 6:00 

p.m. Please join us for a movie, soda, and popcorn. If you have any suggestions on a movie in future months, 

please see Kelsey in advance. We will be watching “Your Cheating Heart”  (The Hank Williams Story) starring 

George Hamilton this month. 

Valentine’s Day February 14th 

We will be having our Valentine’s Day lunch on February 14th. If you would like to have a guest for this meal, 

please RSVP them to the front desk no later than, Wednesday, February 10th. Happy Valentine’s Day to all of 

our residents and their families! 
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JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm 

“Where neighbors become friends & 

friends become family” 
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Scheels Trip February 24th 

The Village will be taking a trip to Scheels in Springfield on February 24th. This is a store that has a lot to look at 

and shop for including clothing, shoes, and a lot of other fun things! There is also a restaurant in Scheels where 

we will be eating lunch at. We will be leaving at 10:00 a.m. that morning and returning after everyone is finished 

eating and shopping! You will need to sign up at the front desk by Wednesday, February 17th, if you would like 

to join us. Cost of the meal will be at the responsibility of the resident. We hope that you can join us! 

Transportation 

We would like to let everyone know that if The Village is providing transportation for any of our residents we are 

going to be asking that everyone that uses a cane or walker in the building, that we bring it with us to your 

appointments. The safety of our residents is at the upmost importance. We apologize for any inconvenience that 

this may cause, but we have a responsibility to keep everyone safe when they are going to their appointments. If 

you a have any questions regarding this, please see Shannon or Kelsey. Thank you for your cooperation.  


